


The Town of Orangeville
invites applications for the full-time position of

Planner, Development and Community Improvement

The Town of Orangeville is seeking a Development and Community Improvement Planner. 
Reporting to the Manager of Planning, this position processes a range of planning and 
development applications, contributes to planning policy and regulatory reviews, and co-ordinates 
the Town’s Community Improvement Plan (CIP) programs. The successful candidate will have:
    

A University Degree in Planning, Public Administration, or related discipline.
A minimum three (3) years of experience related to planning application submissions and/or 
approvals, preferably in a municipal environment.
Previous experience with community improvement programs or similar economic 
development initiatives. 
Membership with the Ontario Professional Planners Institute and Canadian Institute of 
Planners (MCIP) and Registered Professional Planner (RPP) designation would be an asset. 

Qualified candidates are invited to submit their resumes in confidence, addressed to Human 
Resources, no later than 4 p.m. on Friday, August 1, 2025. 

For more information, view the full posting at: https://www.orangeville.ca/en/town-hall/job-
opportunities.aspx



High-density midrise boutique condominium for mixed 
use at 270 Sheppard Avenue West, Toronto, Ontario 

BDO Canada Limited, in its capacity as 
Court-appointed Receiver, is inviting 
offers for the purchase of the project 
and lands located at the above 
address. 
 
PROPERTY ATTRIBUTES: 

 
Close proximity to the Sheppard-
Yonge subway station, retail 
services and Highway 401 

 
Site area of approx. 0.965 acres 
ZBA approved zoning to permit the construction of a 9-story mid-rise 
with up to 179 units 
GFA of 160,361 sq. ft., including approximately 151,741 sq. ft. for 
residential and the balance for commercial 

 
The property is offered for sale under a court-approved sale process to be 
implemented by the Receiver. 
 
DEADLINE FOR THE SUBMISSION OF OFFERS IS 5PM EST ON AUGUST 26, 
2025. 
 
For additional information visit https://www.bdo.ca/services/financial-
advisory-services/business-restructuring-turnaround-services/current-
engagements/p-h-development 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 
Paul Kouadio 
pkouadio@bdo.ca  or +1 (647) 798 - 1496 


